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From: Mick Paxton   
Sent: 14 May 2020 18:17 
To: Planning 
Subject: Re: Land north east of Keasbeck Hill Farm, Harwood Dale 
 
hi - thanks for the email and understand from john simpson that he has returned the form for you and I 
attach the proposed drawing of the barn - also attach a site photo for you and also noticed that I had put the 
figures to 4 and 5 wring way round so attach this as well - apologies and hope these are ok - regards mick 
 
On Mon, May 4, 2020 at 11:17 AM Planning <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote: 

Please see attached letter. 

  

  

Kind regards 

  

The Planning Department 

North York Moors National Park Authority 
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proposed barn at keasbeck hill farm harwood dale scarborough   scale  1:100@A3

proposed
ground floor layout

side elevation

end elevationside elevation

end elevation

metal decking roof sheets

treated timber vertical boarding

steel columns and frame

steel columns and frame
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